News:  
This week is Maths Week Scotland; across the school there will be a focus on maths. There are various parents coming in to speak to the children about their jobs. Mrs Cassidy (Murray’s mum) has kindly agreed to visit Primary 2a and 2b. 
Open Afternoon: Thanks to all who attended our open afternoon on Thursday.  It was good to see so many of you and to have a chance to chat to you all. 
Active Spelling- there is a change to the homework Active Spelling Tasks. You will now find a grid of active spelling tasks stapled into the back page of the homework jotter; please choose one task to do with the spelling words on Tuesdays and Thursdays. You can choose the same task each week but is it better to adopt a range of strategies/ tasks. 
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